

Home Dinning Bowls Golf Contact Us

Feburary Newsletter

MONTHLY WINNERS

FRASER MARINE / QUINTREX MONTHLY MEDAL - JANUARY 25

Mick Rooney was the winner of the Mens Monthly Medal.

Mick also did a great job of installing the new warning bell on the 18th.



FRIDAY SHOOT OUT

The Griffin family had a great Shoot-Out taking the first 3 places. Jake was the winner with 22 points

Vonnie Perriman had a good shoot-out round with 22 points and backed it up with 41 points on the next day. Well done to play two good rounds back to back.





GOOD SCORES FOR THE MONTH

Mitchell Fletcher had 41 points on the last Saturday of the month.

The Twilight Ambrose competition has had good fields. Mick Copas and Robyn Skitt had a net 28.

Jane Brenden had 42 points early in the month and Paul Hutchinson had 42 points later in the month.

Andrew Terry Terry and Patrick Avery were winners of the Australia Day Ambrose competition with 59.5 points.

SPRINKLER HEAD RULE

In golf, a player can take relief from a sprinkler head near the green if it interferes with their line of play. This is possible if the sprinkler head is within two club lengths of the ball and the green, and a local rule is in place.

SOME GOLF ETIQUETTE

To keep the pace of the game going, put your scores on the card or into the phone on the next tee area and vacate the green area so the players behind you can hit up onto the green.

Please fill in the divots. We have had a lot of visitors this month, and they don't look after the course as well as they should. Fill in your divot and a couple of divots near you.

VOLUNTEER WORK

We have put a covering of crusher dust on the 14th tee area.

Please park your carts here and not on the Tee box.

We will be doing some more of this. If anyone has a wacker packer we could purchase or borrow let Harry W. know. This would make the project much better.

Some plants have been put in behind the 12th and some moved. Hopefully, these plants will make the course look better.

GOLF CENTENARY COMMITTEE

The Golf Centenary Committee is on the the search for photos and memorabilia of the Eden Golf Club - the older the better.

If you have any (or know of someone who does) could you please send to Kristin or Vonnie or drop into the Club.

RECIPROCAL RIGHTS

We have 4 new clubs we have reciprocal rights with.

Yass Golf Club

South Pines Golf Club (you can ask Wayne Marsden about this course as he is a member there)

Orbost Golf Club

Metung Golf Club.

Check with the Clubs before you go, to get the green fee price and competition days.

TEE SPONSORSHIP

We are looking for a few more tee sponsors.

If you are a business owner and would like your business displayed around the course let Harry W or President Fletcher know and we can give you more information.

UPCOMING EVENTS

1 Feb - Ladies Monthly Medal (round 1) - point score commences

1 Feb - Mens Monthly Medal (round 5)

Mens Pennants - Starts February 9th and finishes March 9th. Stuart will give more information as the time gets closer. Keep a lookout on the board in the Pro-Shop.

Course Layout - We will be changing the course layout after the February Monthly Medal. We hope to have the new course ready for the Tuesday competition but will need a lot of helpers on Sunday, February 2nd to get the signs changed.

Comp Fees - As of February 1st, some competition fees will be \$17 (\$22 for visitors). This is the first price increase in many years.

I'LL LEAVE YOU WITH THIS

It's not hard to keep your ball in the fairway, so long as you're not picky about which fairway

The 3 Putter

Eden Sports & Recreation Club A: 81 Princes Highway Eden NSW 2551 Club: (02) 6496 1577

E: reception@esrc.com.au

Pro-Shop: (02) 6496 1054 E: edenproshop@esrc.com.au

